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ST. JAMES LADIES GUILD REPORT 

ENDING DECEMBER 31, 1986 

February 1986, at the suggestion of Der Hyr, a committee was formed to 
rekindle the Women•s Guild. On March 2, 1986 the first infonmal meeting, 
chaired by Nevart Kuntashian, was held. 

After much discussion, it was decided the function of the Ladies Guild 
would be many fold. Enlightenment and education in our Christian Church; 
service to the Church and to the sick; helping those who seek direction in 
this USA; and fund raising are some of the.tasks we have decided to undertake. 

We have had 8 monthly meetings as well as 8 planning session meetings. 
The officers chosen are: Chairlady, Nevart Kuntashian 

Vice Chairla~, Eliz Bas 
Treasurer, Mary Azarian 
Corresponding Secretary, Mary Aslanian 
Recording Secretary, Grace Cassidy . 
Advisors, Grace Bozian, our former Chairlady, and 

Anahid Birnbaum 
In this short time the Ladies Guild has hosted a Lenten Dinner as well as 

the Mothers and Fathers Day Luncheon; has had a successful Attic Treasures Sale; 
3 cooking classes; bake sale; an interesting craft class and a luncheon meeting 
and a successful tea party. 

We now have 29 paid members in the Ladies Guild. 
Years end our treasury balance was $2,973.59. Since then we have con­

tributed $2,000. to the Church and start the year with a working balance of 
$973.59. 

Sincerely, 

'/(b~ ,./:;U-;z:__: 
Nevart Kuntashian 
Chair{u:;-rson- --------; 

2,597.65 
3,219.81 
4,843.87 

Balance 1.1.86 
Receipts 
Disbursements 
Balance on hand 12/31/86 973.59 
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G/lltCe/- L~'-r 
Grace Cassidy 
Recording Secretary 


